
 

 
    
Ref FNA 061/025 

31 July 2018 

Subject: Notification of the Resignation of Company Secretary  

Attn: The President   

The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

Symphony Communication Public Company Limited (the Company) would like to notify that Miss 

Nattaya Jungsawatmetha has resigned from the position of Company Secretary, effective from 31 July 

2018.  

In this regard, the Company is in the process of recruiting a qualified person to fill the vacancy of Company 

Secretary and will later notify the appointment to the Stock Exchange of Thailand. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

     

(Mr. Teerarat Pantarasutra) 

                                                 President 

 


